
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday 8 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Autumn Term – Principal’s Roundup - 13 
 

Another great week at here at Caister Academy, I wanted to highlight the following: 
 

• The Christmas food bank collection is still under way. Thank you to everyone who has 
donated items so far.  The collection will run until Wednesday 13 December. 

• A huge thank you to all our students who took part in the Rudolph Run.  It was great to see 
students having fun whilst raising money for Nelson’s Journey, a vital charity that many of 
our young people access.  Please ensure that all donations are collected and brought into 
school by Wednesday 13 December. 

• Year 8 students visited the Natural History Museum, this was a lovely experience for all.  

• UV Dodgeball was a huge success with many staff and students taking part. Thank you to 
the PE department for giving students this opportunity.  

• Norfolk police visited Senior Year students to deliver a Fatal 4 workshop.  The session 
covered speeding, driving under the influence, mobile phone use and seat belts, as well as 
driving when tired. It was lovely to see how mature they were around sensitive topics and 
confident enough to ask questions. 

• A special well done to our best attending form groups so far:  
First place – 9SMA (98.0%) 
Second place – 7NWR (97.1%) 
Third place – 7DMI (95.8%) 

• And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week: 
First place – 10VSA 
Second place – 7NWR 
Third place – 9SBE 

 
Reminders for next week and beyond:  
 

• Monday 11 December – Creative Education Trust Joint Carol Service at The Minster, Great 
Yarmouth, from 7.00pm.  

• Tuesday 12 December – Christmas Show. 

• Wednesday 13 December – Christmas Show. 

• Thursday 14 December: 
o Christmas Show.  
o Young Carers Christmas Celebration. 
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• Friday 15 December (last day of term): 
o Celebration Assemblies – all year groups. 
o Christmas Jumper Day. 
o Attendance Rewards. 
o Special Rewards Event. 

• Wednesday 3 January – All year groups return to school for Spring Term 1. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, I look forward to writing to you again next week. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Helen Seath  
Principal  
 

 


